
 

 
 
 

1/18/2023 
  
Rotary Foundation Minute 
Last November, I encouraged Rotarians in District 7170 to give to The Rotary 
Foundation on Giving Tuesday, which is the Tuesday after Thanksgiving. This was 
part of a global campaign by The Rotary Foundation to ask Rotarians around the 
world to support The Rotary Foundation in their year-end giving. 
  
The Rotary Foundation has now released the total figure of how much was 
generously given on 11/29 and that number is $1,111,000. They have not broken 
this down by zone, district, or club, but I will try to get this from them and share it 
with you later. If you participated in the Giving Tuesday campaign or have 
donated to The Rotary Foundation at another time, thank you for your generosity. 
 
Until next week,  
 
PDG Zoë 
Zoë van der Meulen 
Rotary Club of Unadilla, NY 
Rotary District 7170 Foundation Chair 
 


